

MINUTES OF JUNIOR MEETING HELD 15<sup>TH</sup> OCTOBER, 2002

PRESENT: PAT HEALY, PATRICK KING, CHRIS COX, BETTY LIGHT,  
HAL MOIR, JENNY ROSENFELD, MAUREEN ROWE

APOLOGIES: MARALYN BROOKS

MINUTES OF PREVIOUS MEETING: No business arising.

Pat welcomed Jenny to the Committee.

Hal addressed the meeting. He advised that at the Committee Meeting the following night he was going to nominate Maureen Rowe as Chairperson of the Junior Committee and Maralyn Brooks as Competition Secretary. She will put entries into teams for discussion by the Junior Committee, check cards, scores, etc.

Reserves will be handled by GTC.

Championships will be run by the Association and Jenny will be requested to the draws on computer. Seedings will be done at the Meeting and must not be changed. Jenny will then complete the draw and time draw on computer.

No unfinancial players to start play in any matches – NO EXCEPTIONS. If any Committee person allows anyone on the court who is not financial, the President will be put in the position of asking the Committee person to leave the Committee.

Once dates are set for Championships, etc. they must not be changed or extended. The only exceptions to a time draw will be made in the case of players involved in State, Regional events, etc. If players are not available for match at time of draw, they will have to forfeit. This will have to be pointed out at time of entry. Any change to time draw must be referred to Committee.

Also, anyone who enters an event after seedings are done, will not be considered for seeding and will only be added to the event if it is possible to fit in with draw.

The Tennis Committee are not to ring Badge players to play Saturday comp. They should come from Pennant. Hopefully the Tennis Committee and Junior Committee can get together regarding this matter.

We should be adhering to the rules. Only financial members of the Association can play in the GDTA Junior Championships

Hal stated he wants all remaining matches in the Championships to be completed by next Sunday. Patrick will arrange this.

Pat advised income from Championships was \$1,068.00

## JUNIOR BADGE

Patrick advised there are 95 entries for Badge.

Gradings of entries was done. It was decided a Round Robin will be played for the younger girls and a Division 2 and Division 1. Div 2 will commence at 10Am and Div 1 will commence at 1.30PM.

msdip  
Junior fee is \$22.50. Hal agreed that on this occasion we will have a fee of \$8.00 for GDTA as membership is due again on 1/4/02 and the \$8.00 Player Registration fee.

## SQUADS

Betty advised that Mrs Walker would like her boys moved to Friday Squad. After discussion, the meeting felt there were others who should be in Friday before the Walker boys.

Betty has approached David Moon - will reply tomorrow

“ “ “ Grant Cotton - no response

“ “ “ Chloe Sucking - declined

If any of above boys do not take up spot, then offer to Stephen Murphy and Troy Wood.

Michelle Moon and Ashleigh Pinchbeck to be offered position in Friday squad.

Patrick will provide list of winners and runner-ups for Championships for Chris to prepare trophies.

Meeting closed 9.50pm.